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LEPC Extends Submission Deadline from May 9, 2025, to May 23, 2025, for RFP Responses
for Funding Opportunities through Federal Victims of Crime Assistance Grants

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS - The Virgin Islands Law Enforcement Planning Commission (LEPC) is 
notifying the general public that the submission deadline for Request For Proposals (RFP) responses 
for funding opportunities made available through the United States Department of Justice (USDOJ) 
Office Justice Programs (OJP) Office of Victims of Crime (OVC) Victims of Crime Act (VOCA)
Assistance Formula Grants for FY2023 and FY2024, has been extended from the 4:00 pm, Friday, 
May 9, 2025 to a new submission deadline of 4:00 pm, Friday, May 23, 2025.

Organizations interested in applying, please contact Ms. Carmen Potter, Executive Assistant to the 
Director, at 340-774-6400, or via email at carmen.potter@lepc.vi.gov.

Each grant application must be received by LEPC electronically at rfp.response@lepc.vi.gov. 
Failure to submit all required documents by the scheduled revised deadline of 4:00 p.m., Friday, 
May 23, 2025, will result in disqualification for funding consideration. Each application must be 
submitted with all required signatures and all other required documents, or it will be considered 
incomplete.

LEPC is committed to supporting criminal justice initiatives and programs through collaboration, 
advice, and resources to promote safer communities in the Virgin Islands.
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